
Dear [Member Name], 

We hope this message finds you well and that you have enjoyed being a part of [Team Name] 

this past season. 

This is a friendly reminder that your membership is up for renewal. As we gear up for another 

exciting season of sports, we encourage you to renew your membership by [Renewal Deadline]. 

To renew your membership, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us at [Contact 

Information]. We have some exciting new benefits and updates that we can't wait to share with 

you! 

Thank you for being a valued member of our team. We look forward to another fantastic season 

ahead! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Team Name]  

[Contact Information] 


